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Our Behavior Committee would like to
introduce the most recent winners of “The
Golden Fork Award” and acknowledge
outstanding behavior in the cafeteria. Our
diligent cafeteria monitors have selected a
grade level that has demonstrated outstanding
adherence to our school rules: 'Be Safe,' 'Be
Respectful,' and 'Be Responsible’.  
Congratulations to the well-deserved winners
for the month of March—our exceptional Pre-K
students! Keep up the great work!

The

15th

Wear Purple!
Sabres’ Students of the Game

Students in grades 2-6 recently had some special visitors to
their PE classes.  Helpers from the Buffalo Sabres’ “Student
of the Game” program came out to introduce hockey skills
and share some special treats with each student--a Sabres t-
shirt and ticket voucher to attend a home game!
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Eagle Excellence 
Extravaganza

The following students were awarded Student of the
Month certificates for exemplifying the character
trait FRIENDSHIP during the month of February 2024.
Students were celebrated at the recent Eagle
Excellence Extravaganza. Congratulations to all our
recipients, and thank you for making NCES a great
place to be!

Brooke Bannister, Thomas Bannister, Shooter
Bellinger, Austin Burke, George Castle, Reagan
Charles, Genevieve Christ, Laney Fisher, Natalie
Gabel, Maci Hubbard, Jillian Kleinschmidt, Clara
Knab, Collin Lyford, William Marinaro, Kristina
Mayback, Benjamin McDonough, Dean McKee, Lillian
Olszewski, Donald Price, Natalie Sheehy, Armahnee
Snead, Eli Szkatulski, Amara Tirado, Sebastian Ward,
and Victoria Wright.  In addition, one student per
grade level (for grades 4-6) was chosen for the
“Most Improved” Award. They are: James Militello,
Antonio Ramirez Garcia, and Gerardo Torres Rivera.
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